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Modifying the Footprint of the ZEB 
Project
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• Staff has identified the need for additional staging and 
laydown area in association with ZEB Project 
implementation.

• Acquisition of adjacent parcels 015180200 and 015180110 
could serve this need, minimizing conflicts with other 
operational activities at North Base during construction.



Addendum to the CEQA Negative 
Declaration
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• Staff has prepared an addendum to the previously-
adopted Negative Declaration for the ZEB Project to 
incorporate the additional study area.

• This addendum does not automatically result in any 
property acquisition. 



Requested Action Today
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Staff recommends that the Board:

• Approve a modification of the footprint of the Zero 
Emission Bus Implementation Project at the North Base 
SamTrans bus facility.

• Adopt the associated addendum to the CEQA Negative 
Declaration adopted on December 7, 2022. 
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